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July is UV 
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Happy 4th of July 
Both of our offices will be closed 4th July. 
 

 
 

Sun Smart UV Safety 

When it comes to practicing sun safety, Americans are getting 
smarter. But in some cases, we're still in the dark on UV exposure 
and how to avoid it. Remember to cover up with a hat, glasses 
and sunscreen! 

 

 



 
 
No Vision Insurance, No 
Problem, Join our 
Membership Program 
today! 
www.eyecentersofnwo.com/ 
members-portal  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We Now Have Paperless 
Check-In Available  

 

 
 
Follow the link that we text 
to you the day before your 
appointment 
 
 
 
 
Courtesy: The American 
Academy of 
Ophthalmology 
www.aao.org/ 
  

When you're shopping for sunglasses, rule out ones that don't 
provide 100% UV protection. 

 

Did you know that certain medications and features can change 
your sun sensitivity? It's true! 

 

Children are especially sensitive to sun damage. Most parents 
remember the sunscreen but forget the UV-protected glasses. 
Protecting your children's eyes is just as important as protecting 
their skin! 

 



How much do you know about sun safety? Here's what the 
Academy's Harris poll of 2,027 American adults found ... 

 

Even on cloudy days, it's important to practice UV safety. Don't 
forget your sunglasses! 

 
 

  

 


